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Judiciary Committee members, 
I wholeheartedly support extending the right to concealed carry a handgun to include 
individuals between 18-21 years of age. No matter the age of the carrier, concealed 
handgun in the possession of a responsible adult is no more inherently dangerous to 
the general public than an openly carried handgun. 
LD 424 ought to pass!


